In support of KRP!

Written by Administrator Thursday, 09 September 2010 16:34

Dear Motorsports Enthusiasts & Supporters,

With the recent creation of an anti-KRP Facebook page by Evelyn Souza, as well as the constant attacks on our project, we simply felt it would be appropriate to show all of our motorsports enthusiasts and supporters just exactly what we have been up against for the past few years. It is a personal and biased vendetta that has caused us a great deal of hardship and has delayed our progress. It's hard to believe that at one time, she was on our side. In the end, we only ask that if you support Kalaeloa Raceway Park to please let DHHL & the HCDA know so that we may counter this negative propaganda! Call or write-in, and let your voices be heard!

Please follow the below link for an informative anti-KRP email we recently received. (Link fixed!)

Raceway Track Status Email

And the referenced 2008 HCDA Presentation where we answer the HCDA & Kalaeloa Public Safety committee's concerns in an exhaustive fashion:

2008 HCDA Presentation